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18th March 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
A pack of work has been prepared for your child to complete at home, should the school need to 
remain closed for a longer period of time than is currently the case. 
 
These packs are designed to help you support your child(ren) with home learning for an initial 
2-week period (possibly) from Monday 23rd March until Friday 3rd April. 
Please retain these packs and use them only when a long term closure is announced. 
 
Each pack has been created specifically for your child and will include Literacy & Maths 
activities, plus some suggested activities that are not of a written nature, that may be worth 
considering. 
 
Exercise books have also been provided, one of which is either new/almost new. This 
new/almost new book should be retained for after these two weeks. It has been provided with 
‘online learning’ in mind…. 
 
We are in the process of updating our website and have now included a Home Learning Tab. 
Should the school need to close for an extended period, then work will be uploaded to this 
section of the website. A password will be sent to you via text and this will then allow you to 
access the Home Learning provision for your child(ren). Where parents are unable to print 
documents, the new/almost new exercise book should help with pupils carrying out these tasks. 
 
Packs will be made available for collection from school as of tomorrow (Thursday). We will alert 
you to the time by text. 
 
Home Learning Packs will be in the hall. Please enter via the ‘Breakfast Club’ door, collect 
packs and leave via the hall entrance at the opposite side of the hall. Please only enter the 
hall 1 person at a time. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and patience during these most uncertain of times. 
 
Regards 
Gavin Gallagher 
 
Principal 
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